

Three Rivers Montessori Charter School

9/25/2024

Three Rivers Montessori
17267 Yale Street Northwest
Elk River, Minnesota, 55330
Dear Parents/Guardians, Students and Staff, 

On 8/15/2024 Three Rivers Montessori conducted sampling for lead in drinking water. While the major source of lead exposure for most Minnesota children is paint, lead in plumbing fixtures can add to a person’s overall exposure. Drinking water in schools and homes may contain lead from old lead pipes, plumbing fixtures (e.g., fountains and faucets), or solder that joins pipe sections together. A school designee sampled 11 taps that are commonly used for drinking and cooking and sent them to a certified drinking water laboratory for analysis. A summary of these results is included with this letter.

2 of the taps sampled had results at or above 1.06 parts per billion (ppb) for lead in school drinking water. Any tap that tested at or above 5 ppb was immediately taken out of service.  11 total samples were tested, 0 requiring action based on our school testing plan.

Because there is no safe level of lead in the body, Three Rivers Montessori Charter School  is also working to find additional solutions to further reduce levels of lead in the drinking water. 

Our school is committed to protecting student, teacher, and staff health. If you have questions about a lead sample result at a specific tap and actions taken, or if you have concerns, please contact Insert Contact Person at Phone Number/Email.

To learn more about lead hazards and lead poisoning prevention, .

Sincerely,

TRM Administration  

